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Brother Knights,  

  
With  the end of my 2 -year term as your Grand Knight, I 

want to thank everyone that helped out in any way, for 

all the events and gatherings we had as a 
Council.   There are too many to mention by name, but I 

would like to encourage all Brother Kn ights of our 
Council to thank in particular, Norm Johnson, Bruce 

Lindner, Blair Strand and Tim Muotka, for all they do to 
make things run as smoothly as they do for our 

council.   I  depended heavily on their advic e and 

expertise, and very little of what we do would ever 
happen without these guys.   It's been an honor to be 

chosen by you to lead us these last two years and I offer 
my thanks to all.   Now I get to attend the meetings as 

one of the hecklers in the peanut gallery, and I'm 

looking forward to helpin g out from a different seat.  
  

We had a very successful Tootsie Roll drive in April, 
collecting over $2600 dollars.   All money, after tootsie 

expenses, will be put to use locally.   Thanks to  everyone 
that took a shift, or two, or three to help out.  
 

Once again, we had great turnout at our KC 150 

Scholarship Fundraiser dinner.   We served nearly 190 

people, the most there has been in my years of 

involvement with the program.   Thank you to everyone 

that purchased a ticket for this event.   We had several 

cash prize winners, as follows:  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

The reason we sponsor the dinner  is to honor 

graduating students each spring by a warding (3) $1000 

scholarships.    

 

 

 

 

 

   

                                        

 

Winners of scholarships in 2016 were (L -R) Peyton 

Harguth (Daughter of Brian and Holly Harguth), Kaitlyn Kubat 
(Daughter of Mike and Kasondra Kubat) and Jacob Walter 

(Son of Kevin and Brenda Walter ) .  Congratulations to each 

of you, and good luck with your future education 
endeavors.  
 

Thank you to those that were able to help plac e 

American flags at the gravesites of veterans in our 
Catholic cemeteries , Calvary, St. Mary's and St. 

Jarlath's.    (continued on page 2) 

 

      
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
  

MESSAGE FROM THE GRAND KNIGHT  

$50 WINNERS: Kevin & Edna Burns, Dale Bolls, Dale DeRaad, 

Joe & Cathie Glynn, Tom & Gretchen Sankovitz, Jerry & Rita 

Janish, Larry & Linda Johnson, Ryan & Julie Ludwig, Gary & 
Laurie Deml, Jim & Cathy Dey, Aaron & Kelly Skogen, Dennis 

& Peggy Braunhausen, Dan & Jenny Bulfer, Greg & Sue 

Harguth and Dennis & Joan Pfeifer. 
 

$150 EARLY BIRD WINNER: Jim & Pat Foley  

 

$500 GRAND PRIZE WINNER: Rob & Colleen Helms 



 

 
Please note our June meeting will begin at 7:00 

p.m.   Immediately following the (short) meeting, we 
will install our  new slate of officers for 2016 -

2018.   After officer installation, we will enjoy beverages 
and steaks on the grill.   All Brother Knights are 

encouraged to attend, and it is especially important that 

all new officers are present at this meeting.    
 

The new sl ate of officers is as follows:  

 

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

There will not be a 

meeting in July . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Our August meeting will again be our Family Picnic 

night, to be held on Monday, Aug. 1, at University 
Park.   All Brother Knights and their families are 

invited to attend the Burger and Sweet Corn feed, 
whi ch will precede  the regular meeting.   Tentative 

starting time is 5:30 . More  details will be 

forthcoming in the August newsletter . 
  

        In the meantime, please have  
        a great summer.  

   
         Gratefully yours,  

         Dennis Pfeifer -  Grand Knight  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Jack Johnson and Kevin Walter stand outside the Waseca 
Hy-Vee during the Annual April KC Fund Raising Event 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

              

Grand Knight  - Blair Strand 
Deputy Grand Knight  - Tom Metzdorf  

Chancellor - Mike McGannon  
Recorder - Tim Muotka  
Treasurer - Mike Fell  

The Advocate - Kevin Walter  
Warden - Bob Cervenka 

Inside Guard - Andy Groh 
Outside Guard - Tom Klug  

Trustee for 2 years - Brad Krause 
Trustee for 4 years - Tim Muotka  

Trustee for 6 years - Dennis Pfeifer 
 

We remember Memorial Day and the sacrifices 

made by millions to keep this nation proud and 

free.  The KCΩs thank you. 



 

 

 

 

10 Statistics about Disability 

1. One in three working Americans will become disabled for 90 days or more    before age 65. 

  2. The average group long-term disability claim lasts 34.6 months. 

  3. The average individual disability claim lasts 31.6 months. 

  4. Medical problems contributed to 62% of all personal bankruptcies filed in the U.S. 

  5. About 1 in 4 of today's 20 year-olds will become disabled before they retire. 

  6. One in 8 workers will become disabled for five years or more during their lifetime. 

  7. Over 37 million Americans are classified as disabled; about 12% of the total population. 

  8. As of 2013, 8.8 million Americans were disabled. 

9. Around 64% of Americans believe their chances of becoming disabled are much lower than 

the actual odds. 

10. Almost all disabilities (90%) are caused by illness, not accidents. 

 

Vivat Jesus!  To learn more, call me or your agent, Luke Rennie, FICF, LUTCF, FSCP. 

 

Luke.rennie@kofc.org  507-417-4169 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE CARDINAL is printed/E-mailed monthly to ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ǘƘŜ Y/ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƻŦ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ нтсу ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƻŦŦƛŎŜǊΩǎ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ 
concerning programs, activities and announcements.  If you wish to submit information for the good of the order, please mail 
them to: Knights of Columbus, c/o Dennis Pfeifer, 308 12th Street, SE, Waseca, MN 56093, or e-mail him at: 
dpfeifer@lesueurinc.com  
 
Council 2768 newsletters, events, photos and other information can be found at the Knights of Columbus website located at: 
www.kofc2768.org.  
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